From: Chris Roper I

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 6:50 PM
To: Islands2050
Subject: Email to be presented

Good Morning,

Chris Roper & Robyn Winterbourne writing to you from Oak Bluff directly above the Whale
Sanctuary on North Pender Island.

The 2050 Trust Policy defines environment as “all organic and inorganic matter. Please Note-
This is incorrect and requires changing.

There is only one (1) way to describe environment and that is
“natural environment”. You can’t put inorganic into the trusts
definition of the environment as that is clearly incorrect.

Thank you in advance for correcting this Policy statement.

Sincerely,

Chris Roper & Robyn Winterbourne



